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HYDRANT FLUSHING NOTICE 
 
As part of regular maintenance to the water lines in the system, the Village of Liberty staff flush the water mains by 

opening hydrants throughout the water system.  Flushing the distribution system is done periodically to improve 

conditions within the pipes.  During flushing, water moves through the mains at a high speed which is done to 

loosen any deposits within the system.  Flushing stirs up sediment in the mains and can result in discolored water in 

your home.  Residents are asked to limit their water use during this time.   

 

After flushing is completed, if you observe discoloration of your water, it is recommended to not run the water for 

2-3 hours to allow any potential sediment in the lines to settle.  Additionally, we recommend that you avoid 

washing clothes for the day so as not to potentially discolor anything in your wash.   

 

Flushing can be an inconvenience for some people.  Our crews do their best to keep the inconvenience to a 

minimum.  The Village of Liberty takes its responsibility as owner and operator of the system very seriously, 

including our responsibility to conduct regular maintenance on the distribution system. 

 

Please share this information with other people who drink this water, especially anyone who may not get this notice 

directly.  For example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses.  You can do this by posting 

this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or by mail. 

 

We ask for everyone’s cooperation and patience during this procedure. 

 

Thank You! 

 

Village of Liberty Water Department 

845-292-6420 

 

THE VILLAGE OF LIBERTY WATER DEPARTMENT WILL BEGIN FLUSHING THE PARKSVILLE 

TRANSMISSION MAIN ON NOV. 13TH THROUGH NOV. 20TH FROM 8:00 AM TO 3:00 PM MONDAY 

THROUGH FRIDAY. 

 

NEXT, THE VILLAGE WATER SYSTEM WILL BE FLUSHED STARTING NOV. 20TH AND 

CONTINUING UNTIL COMPLETED FROM 8:00 AM TO 3:00 PM MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY. 

 

UP-DATES WILL BE AVAILABLE ON THE VILLAGE WEB SITE.  SIGN UP FOR TEXT ALERTS BY 

GOING TO WWW.LIBERTYVILLAGENY.ORG 
 


